
 

Patient information 
Dear patients, 
 
 
On January 1, 2018, the revised dental tariff between the Swiss Dentists-SSO company and federal 
social security accident, military and disability insurance (UV/MV/IV) came into force. 
 

 

The tax point value IV is CHF 1.00 

The tax point value for private patients is now CHF 1.20 

 

 
The SSO and the federal social insurers UV/MV/IV have updated the treatment catalogue. The tariff 
partners agreed on a new model for billing at the expense of the UV/MV social insurers. From 1 
January 2025, the tariff codes for individual treatment steps will be combined into so-called Service 
Packages Plus (LP+). 
 
Compulsory health insurance (OKP) benefits are covered by this tariff revision not affected. For the 
time being, the old rate with the CHF3.10 rate point value will apply there. (KVG value). 
 
For supplementary health insurance for dental treatment (according to VVG), the revised tariff is 
applied for, and the invoice can be submitted to the health insurance companies as before. 
 
Please contact us if you have problems with your insurance or if you have any other questions. We 
are at your disposal. 

Your dental practice Dr. Bianca Cordey-Rosenkranz 


